
UNDERGRADUATE CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MINUTES 
 
 
 
Date: January 31, 2024 
 
Hello UCC Members, 
 
At the November meeting, it was requested that we hold off on approval of the name 
change of the Native American Studies Minor to American Indian and Indigenous Studies 
Minor.  Discussions resulted in the Department choosing to move forward with the name 
change.  Thus, you will vote on the curricular changes (the courses have already been 
approved) and the name change electronically. 
 
Title Status Received 
American Indian and Indigenous Studies Minor Edited 11/9/2023 

 
Please indicate if you approve of this item by using the voting buttons above, or simply reply 
to this email. 
 

 
 
The vote was 6 for, 1 against, and 3 abstaining. 
 
 
rjrm 
 


